
CSI, the premier payments technology provider, offers customers a convenient and efficient way to process its 

accounts payable. It is our primary focus to ensure that your payments are delivered quickly and on time. It is 

because of this that CSI is taking a moment to share with you the benefits of network payments. 

Occasionally, a bank will send a Notification of Change (NOC). A Notification of Change is a non-monetary 

entry that is generated by a financial institution advising that information transmitted requires correction. If 

CSI receives an NOC, your office will be contacted to inform of receipt of this Notification of Change. The ACH 

rules require that your company as the sender of this payment instruction update the banking information. The 

information should be updated within six banking days or before transmitting a live dollar file, whichever is later. 

If you should have any questions regarding this process or any other questions, feel welcome to reach out to your 

Relationship Manager.  You may also access the complete ACH Operating Rules and Guidelines Corporate 

Edition at www.NACHA.org.       
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